
From: FOIL <FOIL@osc.ny.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 4:06 PM 
To: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) 
Subject: Your FOIL request 2020-0128 
 

June 17, 2020 

Ms. Elena Sassower 

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. 

PO Box 8101 

White Plains, NY 10602 

Re: FOIL Request #2020-0128 

Dear Ms. Elena Sassower, 

This is in reply to your email dated 02/19/2020, receipt of which has previously been 

acknowledged, wherein, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Law (Public Officers Law, 

Article 6), you requested records substantiating the budget numbers and percentages on the 

"Partners in Government" slide contained within the Governor's budget presentation. 

After a diligent search, the Office of the State Comptroller has been unable to locate any records 

that satisfy your request. 

We trust this information is helpful. 

  

Sincerely, 

   

Jane Hall 

Records Access Officer 

 
Notice: This communication, including any attachments, is intended solely for the use of the individual 
or entity to which it is addressed. This communication may contain information that is protected from 
disclosure under State and/or Federal law. Please notify the sender immediately if you have received 
this communication in error and delete this email from your system. If you are not the intended 
recipient, you are requested not to disclose, copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on the 
contents of this information.  


